

LAKESHORE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SAN FRANCISCO

The Paw Print Press

IMPORTANT DATES

Wednesday, October 21
Art Committee Meeting, 3:45pm, Room 13
Help decide art disciplines and funding available for Lakeshore students.

Saturday, October 24 SFUSD Enrollment Fair 9:30am – 2:30pm, City College

Meet representatives from all SFUSD schools and pick up a copy of the enrollment packet at City College of San Francisco, 50 Phelan Ave.

Friday, October 30
Halloween at Lakeshore
10:00am Parade
11am - 2:30pm Halloween Activities
It's the most Spooktacular event of the year!

Sunday, November 1 Daylight Savings Time

Don't forget to change your clocks and "fall back" one hour. Enjoy the extra hour of sleep!

Wednesday, November 11 NO SCHOOL – Veterans Day Have a great day off!

Saturday, November 14
Lakeshore Flea Market
11:00am – 3:00pm, Community Room
Great selection! Great deals! Tell friends and
neighbors. All proceeds benefit Lakeshore!

Week of November 16 Conference Week – Early Dismissal @ 2:30 Make an appointment with your teacher to discuss your student's progress. October 21, 2015



Lakeshore Flea Market: Great Deals + Clean Closets = Support for Lakeshore!

Saturday, November 14 is our first annual Lakeshore Flea Market. We're really excited to try this new event in an effort to raise money for our enrichment programs.

- Hours: 11am 3pm
- Location: Lakeshore Community Room
- Pricing: Items will be categorized by type and will have a fixed price. Prices will be advertised shortly.
- Age Range: Everyone will find amazing deals from toys, sporting equipment, entertainment, electronics and clothes for toddlers, children and adults.

If you're interested in donating:

- Items will be accepted the week prior to the event.
- Donated items should be gently used and in working order. Please do not donate items which you would not purchase if you were attending the event.
- Items will be donated to the school with all proceeds going to the Lakeshore PTA.
- Unsold items will not be returned.
- Furniture or expensive items? We are considering a "consignment corner." Please contact volunteer@LakeshoreElementary.org for more information.

More details will be published in a future issue of the Paw Print Press (or follow us on Facebook or the Listserv). If you have questions, or if you can volunteer Friday, November 13 or Saturday, November 14, email volunteer@LakeshoreElementary.org.



Inside Out Minions Premiere on Ocean Beach!

On October 10th, Lakeshore participated in LEAP's annual Sandcastle building contest. Led by Ms. Fusscas and her creative 5th graders, our team built an impressively massive sculpture depicting a mashup of the wildly popular Minions as characters from the recent Pixar movie *Inside Out*. Teams from all over San Francisco partnered with local builders, architects, and other companies from the construction industry for this amazing fundraiser to support arts in the school. Students learn about planning, scaling, and building. A huge thank you to Ms. Fusscas who coordinates this event in partnership with McCarthy Building, Flad Architects, HGA, and Simpson Gumpertz & Heger.

Mark Your Calendars: Greening Day at Lakeshore

Both Lakeshore Elementary and Lowell High School students are collaborating on Saturday, November 7th for a Greening day at Lakeshore!

Please plan to attend this important event that will be presenting several water catchment opportunities on the Lakeshore campus including installation of water catchment barrels on the first grade yard and greening clean-up throughout the campus.

Students and families will have a chance to gain knowledge about living sustainably in a drought-prone environment and how we plan to handle upcoming El Nino weather predictions. More information to follow! Brought to you by the Lakeshore Garden Program.

Want to include something in the next edition? Please email newsletter@lakeshoreelementary.org no later than Friday evening with final content and your contact information.

Walk-a-Thon: \$6300 and Climbing!

Thanks to everyone who came to help with the Walk-a-Thon, participated and pledged. As of Monday, we've raised over \$6200 earning the school-wide rewards below. Get your pledges complete by **this Friday** in order to have them count toward the individual and community rewards!

√ \$500 Intake on the roof

√ \$1,500 No Homework Pass for one week

✓ \$3,000 Teacher Switch

✓ \$5,000 Kickball Game (Teachers vs. Students)

Halloween Volunteers Needed!

We're getting ready for the big event. Mark your calendars to help make this spooktactular!

Thursday, October 29

We need volunteers to help set up our freaky fest in the Community Room. No experience needed. Activities include:

- Candy sorting make sure all candy is nut-free!
- Organizing Halloween decorations get decorations out of storage and organize the bone-chilling activity areas
- Wall hangars and spider wranglers Cover the walls in black material, spin spider webs, and hang up our scary spider
- Ghoulish Gaming set up our game stations

Friday, October 30

Families and friends make this event happen.

- We need a minimum of 6 people at all times to staff the event. Students enjoy the activities in 15-minute shifts from 11-2:30.
- Face painters No artistic skills needed! Make a Leopard smile!
- Breakdown It doesn't take long and with enough volunteers, we get it complete before dismissal!

If you can help, email volunteer@LakeshoreElementary.org.



Halloween Candy Drive

Trick or Treat! Give me something good to eat! The Halloween bin is now in the Lakeshore office and available to swallow up big bags of nut-free candy and small prizes. When shopping for your home, pick up an extra bag or two and drop it in the bin. Here are some nut-free candy suggestions:

Gummies, licorice, lollipops / Tootsie Pops, Junior Mints, Hershey Kisses, Laffy Taffy, Starburst Fruit Chews, Now and Laters, Skittles, and Rolos. All candy must be individually wrapped.